
From: Information Management Team <Susan.Sales@huttcity.govt.nz> 

Sent on: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:37:57 AM 

To: 

Subject: Official Information Act request: Security at large special licence events 

Tēnā koe Irina 

Thank you for your information request of 28 October 2022, in which you asked for 
information about events that have been granted a special license by Hutt City Council under 
the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012. 

Hutt City Council has not granted any special licenses for events to be held between 26 

November 2022 and 31 March 2023, and that will have 1500 or more attendees.  Accordingly, 

your request to be provided with information about these events is refused under section 

17(e) of the LGOIMA, on the grounds that the document alleged to contain the information 

requested does not exist. 

This status is subject to change as new special license applications are received, processed 

and granted.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available 

at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website. 

Ngā mihi 

Susan Sales 
Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor Official Information and Privacy

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New 
Zealand 
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz
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